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The August 27th work detail went very well.  We had at least 24 people in 
attendance (I think a few more showed up late and did not sign in).  We got the 
family picnic set up and some other much needed chores around the club as 
well.  Please don’t let this be an exception.  Get involved and stay involved.  
We need your help.
Your 2023 dues will be the same as last year’s and you can expect dues  

notices early this fall.  We will be using the same system as last year.  Each of you will have 
a contact person to mail your renewal form and payment to. This year there will be an option 
to pay your dues renewal electronically. Do not mail them to the chapter address and do not 
bring them to the meetings (it only delays and complicates things).  Everyone who followed the 
directions we mailed with the dues notice received their card very quickly.  We go a lot of positive 
feedback about that.  Some people were not impressed with the late fee.  The simple solution is 
to not mail your dues in late.  It will be especially important to mail your dues in a timely manner 
this year.  On December 31st your membership will expire if we haven’t received your payment 
and you will not have access to the grounds, in addition to having to pay a $25 late fee.  The 
electronic gate will be active and without a valid code or active card you will not be able to get 
onto the grounds.

Each year we award scholarships to deserving youth who are majoring in environmental studies 
such as biology, forestry, and the like.  The money for these scholarships comes from interest 
derived from an annuity the club has purchased.  That investment should allow us to award such 
scholarships forever, and we are adding money to that principle whenever possible.  There is a 
plaque in the clubhouse and when someone passes and memorial contributions are made in 
their name totaling over $500, their name is added to the plaque.  Several names have been  
added recently.  I think memorial contributions to something lasting like this are so much better 
than flowers.  Don’t you?  Maybe you should ask your loved ones to consider this upon your 
passing. —Howard Thompson  president@yorkiwla.org

Upcoming Events
Monday Night Trap 6pm
September
18	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm 
20	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 
24	 Work Detail 9 am 
	 All Ranges closed till 5pm 
25	 Juniors Limestone Trip

October
1	 .22 PRS Match 9am 
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm 
2	 Back Pit Egg Shoot 9am
4	 Board Meeting 7pm
9	 Multi-gun Point Series Awards 8am
	 Multi-gun Point Series Shootoff 9am	
	 Rifle Range closed till 3pm 
16	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm 
18	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 
23	 Work Detail 9 am 
	 All Ranges closed till 11am 

November
1	 Board Meeting 7pm
5	 Falling Steel Funshoot 9am
13	 Multigun Match (weather permitting) 9am 
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm  
	 Work Detail 2 pm 
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 
20	 USPSA Match (subject to change) 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 3pm 

We drew 4 names from the 8/27 work detail attendees and the following people will be able to pick $25 gift 
cards from a wide assortment at the next work detail:  Ken Rothbort, Andrew Moorshead, Brad Kreidler, and 
Mike Wirz. We will be drawing 4 winners at each work detail, and keeping everyone’s names from this and 
future work details for future drawings at the Christmas party as well.
Our next work detail will be Saturday September 24th at 3:00 pm. All Ranges will be closed till 5pm 
We will be having work details on different times and days to try to allow everyone a chance to attend. This 
month we’ll like be doing more string trimming, light yard work, and some painting. There are also a couple 
light carpentry projects. Please email me to confirm you will be attending at president@yorkiwla.org and let 
me know what you’re interested in.  Knowing how many are showing up helps to get things organized and 
have materials on hand for various projects that day.  Most work details are only 2 hours long. We will have a 
random drawing for some gift cards that day for those attending.
There are also work details planned for Sunday, October 23rd at 9:00 am All Ranges will be closed 
till 11:00 am. Sunday, November 13th at 2:00 pm, All Ranges closed till 4:00pm. Match will take 
precedence over work details so Ranges will be open for Multigun match only.  After the work detail on 
November 13th there will be a meeting of the Building and Grounds Committee (which includes every member 
of the club) to plan for 2023 work details.  Members have requested to plan them further in advance so we will 
plan the whole year’s at that time.

BUILDING & GROUNDS

CELEBRATING 100 YEARS
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USPSA NEWS  
91 shooters attended our August match.  We couldn’t have done 
it without our volunteer setup crew: Allen Shirley, Dave Williams,  
Tom Levenhagen, Dave Ragland, Rod Nicollete, Paul Nowotarski, 
Rick Zapf, Mike Dembrosky, Bob Fanjoy, Connie Rodenburg, Jeff 
Patton

Congratulations to the winners: Carry Optics - Christopher Send-
elsky, Limited - Jason Sendelsky, Open - Brian Veisz,  
PCC - Greg Jordan (Repeat), Production - Sway Avila, Single Stack 
- Oleg Shein

Our next match is Sunday, September 18th.  Registration is via 
Practiscore and opens Sunday, September 11th at 7PM.  Match 
setup takes place Friday, September 16th at 9AM.  Newcomers 
are welcome.  Contact Russell or Jim with any questions.

SHOOTING SPORTS
MULTI-GUN NEWS  
Thank you to Lucas Oil for sponsoring the August Match. We 
had 54 shooters participate. Congratulations to the first place 
winners in each division: 3 Gun Tac Ops: Ian Norris, 
3 Gun Open: Rich Franco, Limited: Gary Swope, 
2 Gun Pistol/ Rifle: Rick Torres, 
2 Gun Pistol/PCC: Michael Dembrosky

Our October match is the Shootoff - the top winners of the point 
series battle it out to see who is the best of the best - Must come 
an watch!! This scheduled on the 9th of the month. Our point 
series Awards and Prize table will be at 8am at the Trap shack.  

Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 
717-668-2325   — Chris Webb  

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
In September we have a USPSA match on 9/18 
(all ranges will be closed til 3:00). In October we 
have a 22lr PRS match on the 1st (all ranges will 
be closed til 3:00) a Back Pit Egg Shoot on the 
2nd (back pits only), a 3 gun on 10/9 (all ranges 
will be closed til 3:00) and a USPSA match on 
10/16 (all ranges will be closed til 3:00).
In November we have a Falling Steel Fun Shoot 
on 11/5 (back pits only), a 3 gun on 11/13 (all 
ranges will be closed til 3:00) and a USPSA 
match on 11/20 (all ranges will be closed til 3:00).
All of our matches are open to members and  
non-members but all require pre-registration.  
For the latest information on our events check our 
blog at www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly.  
If you have questions about any of the matches 
at our club, or would like to get involved with the 
pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP      
Trap is open once again to the Public. 

Monday nights 6-9pm weather permitting. 
$4.50 for adults $3.50 for juniors. As always help 

is appreciated. 
See you on the trap range.

CONTACT: JON CHENOWITH 
TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA • 443-790-0655

Thank you to Thomas Symonds for all the 
shooting photos for this months Newsletter!

FUN SHOOT
Thank you to all that came out to the Falling Steel Fun Shoot in the Beginning of September. 
Here are some great photos captured by our very own Thomas Symonds. Enjoy.
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Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

OTHER NEWS
SNAPPING TURTLE SEASON Now through October 31st! We are looking for turtlers to help reduce the population of turtles in our pond. If 
interested please reach out to president@yorkilwla.org and we will set you up.  All Pa Fish and Boat regulations apply

JUNIORS
 Our annual trip to Limestone Springs is Sunday, 
September 25, 2022.  Also, that day should be the Hi Juniors! 

Middle creek national hunting and fishing day.  It is close to Limestone and has hunting and 
fishing themed booths and vendors.  All Juniors please send me an email letting me know if 
you plan to attend. 
Sarah Chenowith  717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

TROUT COMMITTEE
The Trout Committee 2022-2023 season will soon begin with preparation of the nursery. Jerry and I look forward to another season raising fingerlings for 
release in the spring. 

The preparation for this season will start on October 8th, 2022 at 8:00 A.M.. We will remove the dam to clean the filter box;  then, clean the nursery and 
set up the pens for the trout. It’s an educational and rewarding introduction for anyone who has not yet experienced the process for raising trout. 

We welcome trout-raising newcomers and experienced volunteers to this event!  You’ll  enjoy being part of the Trout Committee…our success is all due to 
our volunteers.

Did you know that all ages are welcome to participate in trout activities?  It’s education, fun and camaraderie all rolled together. For more information, 
contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 

You can support our trout activities by purchasing a limited edition-vintage 2020 Trout T-Shirts!  available for $6 each. For more information about any 
trout activities or to purchase a t-shirt,  contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 

GATE UPDATE: 
THE ELECTRONIC GATE IS NOW ACTIVE AND USABLE BY MEMBERS. THE TEMPORARY 
GATE CODE WILL BE 1922#.  IT WILL EXPIRE DECEMBER 31ST.  ELECTRONIC ACCESS 
CARDS WILL BE SENT OUT WITH 2023 DUES CARDS.  MEMBERS WILL GET ONE CARD, 
AND A SPOUSAL MEMBERSHIP WILL GET YOU 2 CARDS.  THE CARETAKER’S DRIVE-
WAY IS USABLE TO GO AROUND THE ELECTRONIC GATE AS IT HAS ALWAYS BEEN, 
BUT IT WILL ALSO BE CLOSED DECEMBER 31ST.   DON’T DELAY ON RENEWING YOUR 
MEMBERSHIP THIS YEAR OR YOU WILL NOT HAVE ACCESS TO THE CLUB GROUNDS.

IWLA 100th ANNIVERSARY AND ANNUAL PICNIC
The Izaak Walton League York Chapter #67 celebrated its 100th Anniversary at the 2022 annual summer picnic.  Don Robertson, National 
Director, longtime member and volunteer,  was our Master of Ceremonies for the celebration.   Our historic timeline, milestones and  
memorabilia display was included with our picnic’s celebration activities. 
State and County recognition included presentations by Senator Kristin Phillips-Hill, 28th 
District;  York County Commissioners Julie Wheeler, Doug Hoke and Ron Smith;  and  
National IWLA recognition by Jim Piateski, IWLA Executive Board Chairman.      
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